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Mr. James R. Shea
Director of International Programs
United States NucIcar Regulatory Commission
Bethesda, Maryland g ,j

.

Dear Mr. Shen:

Further to the Executive Branch views of November 18,1981 on license
application XSNM01848, enclosed is a copy of the assurance letter of June 25,
1982 received from the EUR ATOM Supply Agency.

Sincerely,
V
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Lea [u y Assistant SecretaryJames B. Devint

Enclosure:
As stated
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